
CITY OF ATKINS IOWA – City Council 

Ribbon Cutting – Tap Haus 

Tuesday, June 1, 2022, at 2:00 p.m. 

 

A quorum of City Council members attended the ribbon cutting of the Tap Haus 

business located at 76 Main Avenue, Atkins.  Council members in attendance; Koehn, 

Petersen, Stoltzfus. Also in attendance. Mayor Visser, City Administrator Groskurth. 

Attendance at this meeting was optional for City Council and no business was 

conducted at this meeting. Kate Robertson represented Benton County Development 

Group (BDG). Event ended at 2:30 pm. 

  

  
____________________________________  __________________________________ 

Kelly Groskurth, City Administrator/City Clerk  Bruce Visser, Mayor 


